
We are excited to announce that Ashlee Scott will be joining the Lighthouse 
Family as lead K3 teacher for the 2022-2023 school year. Mrs. Scott is a friendly 
and energetic preschool teacher with 20 years of experience in early childhood 
education. She is motivated to develop social, academic and creative abilities to 
foster well-being, progress, and academic readiness for kindergarten. Mrs. Scott 
will be a a fantastic addition to an already stellar team of preschool faculty at 
Lighthouse.  

Mrs. Scott served as lead preschool teacher at Canyonside Christian School 
where she organized and led activities designed to promote physical, mental, and 
social development, such as games, arts and crafts, music, storytelling, and field 
trips. 

Ashlee and her husband Casey said they are excited to join the Lighthouse 
community. Their 3 children (Lander, 3rd, Chandler, 1st, and Zaylee K3) will be 
attending the Lighthouse Elementary School. 

If you are aware of any teachers in the Twin Falls area who might be interested in an opportunity at Lighthouse, 
please have them contact joinourteam@lighthousecs.org. We still have the following openings: 1st Grade, 
Music, and HS Science. 

Mrs. Ashlee Scott Joins Lighthouse Faculty

Lighthouse Christian School is a discipleship school, committed to the spiritual, intellectual, physical, social, and 
emotional development of students. The purpose of the school is to provide a biblically-integrated instructional 

program in a disciplined environment that encourages spiritual commitment and academic excellence.


